
 

Special Education Parent Advisory Council 
 

The SBRSD SEPAC (Special Education Parent Advisory Committee) is an all-volunteer 
organization of parents and caregivers of children receiving special education services from 
preschool to age 22 who are residing within and/or attending the Southern Berkshire 
Regional School District. 

 
We support families and work with School Administrators and Town Committees to help 
children with special education needs have a positive learning experience 

 
 

Please join us at our first 
Special Education Parent Advisory Council  

Meeting of the  
2018/2019 school year! 

(SEPAC) 

Monday October 1, 2018 

4:30 PM 

Mt. Everett Eagles Loft 
491 Berkshire School Road 

Sheffield, MA  01257 
 

All Members of the Public are invited to Attend 
 

AGENDA 
• Parents Rights Workshop with Dinner 
• Upcoming meetings 

 

Childcare provided 
 

  


